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A number of Year 8 students took part in producing a piece of artwork as part of 
the Rivers of the World project last term. Our school has been partnered with one 
in Nepal and the work from all the schools and countries involved is currently 
being displayed along the South Bank and outside City Hall as part of the 
Thames River Festival, in conjunction with the British Council, until Saturday 30 
September. Do search ours out if you are able to get to London this month.  
 
Alternatively, the 6 Reading and Nepali schools work will be displayed at the 
Weller Centre in Lower Caversham until Sunday 17 September as part of the 
new Reading on Thames Festival! We are also hoping to exhibit the art work in 
school in the coming weeks.  

 


